01 May 2016

NEWSLETTER MAY 16

07986 865466



Our Library

The children are really enjoying our role play Library, we have also linked this with craft. The children have been making bookmarks and library cards.



Staff News

Well done to Kay for achieving her level 3 Children and Young Peoples Workforce qualification.

This month Sarah will be completing her Paediatric First Aid.

Lauren has now left to live in Derby and we thank her for all she has done for the club and children. Rebecca will now take up the position of Senior Playworker.

I have attended my Multi Agency - Safeguarding level 2 and have completed my level 2 Health and Safety.

Dougie Mac

The Freedom Trail Team

Charity Night on Sunday 3rd July, 7pm at the Arch Restaurant, in aid of the Douglas Macmillan Hospice.

Tickets: Joanne Goodall-Joanne.goodall@ssotp.nh s.uk, or Caroline Higgins cashiggins@yahoo.co.uk

Tickets £20pp and £5 deposit is required.

Please could all parents' ensure their child(ren) has a hat and sun cream (labelled) for the warmer days.

Thank you

Booster Seats

New rules on the use of booster seats will come into effect from December 2016. Currently children must use the correct type of car seat until they are 12 years old or 135cm. Many parents and carers use backless booster seats to meet the car seat requirements for children once they are too big for their Group 2 seat. However, there is a concern that backless booster seats don't offer adequate protection, especially to smaller children. Under the new rules, backless booster seats will only be approved for use by children taller than 125cm or heavier than 22kg. If you already have a backless booster seat you will be able to continue using it, but from December all new booster seats will not be approved for children smaller than 125cm.

ISE OWLS CARE





01 May 2016

NEWSLETTER MAY 16

07986 865466



Our North Staffs LinkLine display is really coming together, the children have made some lovely volunteers. Please feel free to have a look in the Church hall, there is lots of information including the latest Newsletter, the valuable work the volunteers do and of course how you can help the Charity.

Community Display

Our Favourite Books

The children have been discussing and drawing the front covers of their favourite books.









WISE OWLS CARE CLUI